
We are completing the final piece of 
Section 2 of the Glen Innes to Tāmaki Drive 
Shared Path on Purewa Road.

This will connect the recently opened 
pathway at Meadowbank train station to 
the Ōrākei Basin boardwalk and we expect 
to be complete by March 2023.

We will ensure public access is always 
maintained through the work site, but this 
will mean a few changes to pedestrian 
access over the next few months.

Stage 2
28 October – 7 December
Pedestrians remain on the northern 
footpath, in the same location as currently. 
This allows work to be completed on the 
southern side of Purewa road in front of 
the new development building.

Works area – construct the southern 
footpath including kerbs, pavement 
widening drainage catchpits, streetlights

Works area – construct a temporary 
footpath for use during stage 3.

Pedestrian access

Glen Innes to Tāmaki Drive (Section 2)
Purewa Road construction work
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Scan me to 
find out more:

Or email us at: 
GI2TD@nzta.govt.nz
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Dates are approximate and subject to change
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